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GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY
POSTOFFICEDOX 29SI *DEAUMONT, TEXAS 77704

AREA COoE 713 838 663I

September 13, 1984
RBG-18893
File Nos. G9.5, G9.25.1.1

Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 'E; 7 s

Region IV, Office of Inspection and Enforcement dh sa b.. U W b U
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 J/ !

Arlington, Texas 76011 SEP I 7 m
Dear Mr. Collins: _p.

River Bend Station Unit 1
Docket No. 50-458

Final Report /DR-196

Gulf States Utilities Company has completed its evaluation of DR-196
concerning five undersized fillet welds for battery rack 1EB* BAT 01A.
Calculation Number 12210-C58.2000 in Book Number SCM.3 indicated that
had the condition remained uncorrected, the safe operations of the plant
would not have been affected; therefore, GSU concludes that this
condition is not reportable under 10CFR50.55(e).

Sincerely,

J. E. Booker
Manager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group

cc: Director of Inspection & Entorcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

NRC Resident Inspector-Site
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